1041 NORTH FORMOSA AVENUE / LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA 90046

MUEL GOLDWYN STUDIOS

(213) 851-1234

December 10, 1975

JACK P. FOREMAN
General Manager

Mr. Sidney Greenspan

3440 Wilshire Boulevard

Suite 801

Los Angeles, California 90010

Dear Sidneys:

This is a fan letter.

I want to express my gratitude for the fine way in which

you handled our insurance claim for the personal property
and buildings destroyed on May 6, 1974.

The professionalism, expertise and dedication that you demon-

strated in handling this very complex claim was remarkable.
We are most grateful to you and your staff.

Yours very truly,

JPF/1lg



